Streethouse School Newsletter

10th March 2023



Weekly Message

Thankyou for attending parents evening on Monday, it was great to see so many of you and meet some of our governors. If you did not attend, please make an appointment and complete the feedback forms.

We are pleased that some parents have submitted a response via ParentView – the Ofsted feedback forms. Unfortunately, as there are only 7 responses we cannot yet see the results to help us improve. If you could register and add your feedback we would be most grateful.

Any parent wishing to make other suggestions or feedback, we now have a suggestions/feedback box in the main reception if you'd like to share them with us.

Mrs Wright, Head Teacher

Golden Book Award Winners		
Class	'Golden Child'	
Team Morris		
Team Holmes		
Team James		
Team Finch		
STARR		

Diary dates		
Date	Event	
Wednesday 15 th March	Year 5/6 Tag Rugby at Featherstone Rovers	
Friday 17 th March	Red Nose Day – Merchandise on sale all week. Bring £1 donation. Come dressed as your favourite superhero.	
Monday 27 th – Thursday 30 th March	Easter Egg/Bonnet Competition – This will be judged on Thursday	
Wednesday 29 th March	Year 3/4 Tag Rugby at Featherstone Rovers	
Thursday 30 th March	Easter Craft Afternoon – Parents invited	
3 rd -14 th April	Easter Holidays – School closed for 2 weeks	
Monday 17 th April	INSET DAY – School closed to everyone	
Monday 1st May	Mayday Bank Holiday	
Thursday 4 th May	INSET DAY – Closed for Polling	

Weekly Attendance (National expectation = 96%)				
Class	%	Place		
Team Morris	87%	4 th		
Team Holmes	94%	3 rd		
Team James	98%	1 st		
Team Finch	94%	2 nd		
Whole School	94%			
Raffle winner	rollover			

TEAM MORRIS: EARLY YEARS

This week in Team Morris we have been reading 'The Train Ride.' We have enjoyed talking about the story and all the exciting things the characters in the story see whilst on the train. The children have been developing their scissor skills, they have tried hard to cut along the lines to the different transport. In Maths the Nursery children have been learning about length and have been learning how to describe the size of objects. The Reception children have been learning about 3D shape. They have really enjoyed finding out the names of 3D shapes. A great week Team Morris.

TEAM HOLMES: Y1/2

We have had a fabulous week in Team Holmes. We have done some beautiful writing in English all about The Great Fire of London. In D.T we have begun making our houses to go on pudding lane and the children have come up with some great designs! We finished off the week with our snowman challenge which looked great!

TEAM JAMES: Y3/4

This week, Team James have been on fire! We have written some amazing biographies about Howard Carter. We have also read biographies about Tutankhamun, Nefertiti and Cleopatra. Shout out to Eliza-Mae for the biography she wrote at home. A well deserved Headteacher sticker.

We have been finding out about how vibrations create sound in science and what physical features we can find in Egypt as part of our geography.

We are doing some stellar work in Purple Mash. Maths, computing and reading tasks will build our skills and understanding, so keep up the good work.

TEAM FINCH: Y5/6

What a week! We've finally finished our Charles Darwin biographies, and now we move onto something more David Attenborough flavoured...watch out for some superb writing later this week.

In maths, we have almost finished everything before the SATS. We've come such a long way this year. Well done to everyone, especially those year sixes.

THE HIVE (A message from Mrs Light)



Meet our school Guinea Pigs 'Bubble & Squeak'

If anyone has any left-over fruit or vegetables or vegetable peelings they would be very grateful.

Online Safety:

All previous monthly newsletters from September 2022 to date can be found on the school's website page.

We have arranged for a speaker to talk to parents about internet safety over refreshments and answer any questions that you may have on Monday 20th March 2023 at 2:20pm. We would love to see you there.

SAFEGUARDING

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Morris and our Safeguarding Officers are Mrs Wright & Mrs Light. If you have any concerns regarding the welfare of any child, please be aware that they are available to speak to in school.